
Wednesday,
FEBRUARY 21st

6:00 PM

Students and parents will need to
create an account and apply for their
Federal Student Aid (FSA) ID by Sunday,

February 18 before an application can be
submitted. 

Students and parents must have
separate accounts.

Social Security number and an email
address are required to create

accounts.

Attention HCHS Class of 2024
Students and Families:

Join us for
FAFSA

Completion Night!

HCHS
Media

CENTER

Please join us for a work session regarding your student's
free application for federal student aid (FAFSA). You will

have the opportunity to receive support from staff at HCHS
and North Florida College (NFC)! 


